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STUDENT BULLETIN 

Announc emen t s :

MERRY
CHRISTMAS

Flu Vaccine available until 12/18/86 for $1.00 - Health Center - M -TH.

THE FIFTH NATIONAL SALT: December 27 - January 1/87 - St.Louis, Missouri. I

NEXT WOMEN'S BASKETBALL GAMES - Dec. 19, Shoreline CC - at Kirkland, 6 pm. j
Dec. 20, Fresno Pacific - Kirkland, 1 pm.
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NEXT MEN'S BASKETBALL GAMES - Dec. 19, Western Washington - Home game, 8pm jt
jan. 8, Eugene Bible, Home game, 7:30 pm.

INTERIM HOUSING: According to the schedule, the last day in the dorm 
f under this semester is Dec. 18 with the last meal being served at noon, jj The dorm would open on Jan. 8 with the first meal in the evening. Student 

will be charged for Dec. 19 through Jan. 7 or 20 days, which is 20 days 
for the full stay. See Cashier for more details. Merry Christmas!!!

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY: Students are needed to work in assisting the 
landscape artist and grounds-keeper, Dan Paulssen. Positions are 

! available immediately, please see Mr. Paulssen in the Van garage north of 
| the Administration Building. Thanks!!!

Coming...Northwest Camp Consortium will be on campus starting at 8:30 am 
on Tuesday, Feb. 17 continuing until 2:00 pm. Students are encouraged to 

I visit the displays in Dickey Plaza and to talk about summer Christian 
I service opportunities with the various evangelical groups that are 

represented.

jj SCHEDULE FOR 
I] First Period 

Second Period 
| Chapel 
j Third Period

NG SEMESTER:
7:30 - 8:25 am 
8:35 - 9:30 am 
9:40 - 10:20 am 
10:35 - 11:30 am

Fourth Period 
Fifth Period 
Sixth Period 
Seventh Period

11:40 - 12:35 pm 
12:45 - 1:40 pm 
1:50 - 2:45 pm 
2:55 - 3:50 pm

| ATTENTION ALL MEN!!! Here’s another reminder about the upcoming 1st ever, 
1st annual, AMS Retreat! This is gonna be a phenomenal way to start off 
the new semester come this January 16 and 17! You really don't want to 

|. miss this one guys! Its gonna be such a sensational time for us men to be 
| able to get away and really seek God. I really think this can be a very 
| positive time for us all. You'll come back encouraged, challenged and who 

nows, maybe your whole outlook on campus life and ministry might change! 
So, I really encourage all men to attend that can! Dennis Leggett is 

Jk gonna be our featured speaker and we're anticipating some great times! So 
get those registration forms into Tim Knapp before you leave! Questions 
see Dan Lui, Doug Hezeltine or Scott Mackie.

BOOKSTORE NEWS - Our big end of the semester sale, everything 2 0% off 
except text books. Do your Christmas shopping now!!!



M A R R I E D  S T U D E N T S  R E T R E A T  - J A N .  18 & 19, 1986 
Don't forget to sign up for the retreat ASAP, first 15 couples to sign up 
get to go! Cost: $25.00/couple. You can sign up for one day (no limit) 
Cost: $ 8.00/couple (meals included). We will be staying in the brand new 
lodge, losts of fun, great time to make friends. Sue Sheets for sign ups!!

FLYING SEMINAR SIGN-UPS - 1987 - now in process in the Registrar's Office. 
If you wish to make reservations for yourself or for your parents you may 
do so now. If you or your parents wish to receive our monthly news 
bulletins on the Flying Seminar leave your name and box number in the 
office. It is not necessary to sign up to get the news bulletins.

For students graduating under the old catalog the PE requirement may be 
met by PE activity courses only. This does not pertain to students who 
entered under the new catalog or who are completing programs under the new 
catalog requirements.

WOMEN'S BASKETBALL TEAM TAKES THIRD - The Women's Basketball team placed 
third at the Lane Community College Invitational Tournament this past 
weekend. They lost to the Western Oregon State University JV's on Friday 
night and beat Columbia Basin College on Saturday. Rena Balzer was 
selected as MVP of the tournament after scoring 38 on Friday and 34 on 
Saturday. Congratulations to the team!!

LIBRARY EMPLOYMENT: If your spring semester schedule is open on Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday, 3rd, 4th, and 5th periods, and you would like to 
work in the Library, please see Miss Petty as soon as possible.

Missions: "Thank you", all of you, for your help, doing posters, leading
worship, special music and taking offerings this semester. Happy Holidays!

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY: Applications are available in the Financial Aid 
Office for a limited number of awards offered by Northwest College for
1987-88. Scholarship recipients will be notified of their awards in the 
Spring Semester Awards Assembly held in the Chapel. The deadline for 
submission of applications is January 31, 1987. Stop by the Financial Aid 
Office and ask for the NC Scholarship Application.

Financial Aid for 1987-88: The Financial Aid forms for 1987-88 have 
arrived and may be obtained at the Financial Aid Office. Apply early to 
receive full consideration for all funds for which you may be eligible. 
The 1987-88 Financial Aid form is somewhat different from the 1986-87 
version, please read the FAF carefully as you complete it. If you have 
any questions regarding completing the FAF, please contact the Financial 
Aid Office. Thank you.

SUMMER MINISTRY TEAM AUDITIONS - *(Note Date Changes)
If you are interested in traveling in a summer ministry team next summer, 
auditions will be held in the chapel Jan.15, at 7 pm. We will audition 
all music and drama groups that are interested? "“Applications are 
available at the receptionist area in the Ad. Building, and should be 
filled our and returned there by 12 noon, Jan. 12. Sign up list for 
practice times will also be available there"!
Any individuals interested in participating in summer ministry travel but 
who have not formed a team can sign up for an afternoon interview on 
J an. 14 - 16. Any other questions see Bob Foster, College Relations
Office. If you signed up for an audition or an interview on the Dec. dates 
please make necessary changes at the reception desk.


